
     

July 16, 2020              For Immediate Release 

 

Offices reopening to public on July 20 
 
The Nunatsiavut Government wishes to advise that effective Monday, July 20, 

all of its offices will open to the general public for the first time since March 

18, after being closed amid concerns over potential exposure to and spread of 

the coronavirus COVID-19. 

 

Those planning on visiting any Nunatsiavut Government office are still being 

encouraged to call ahead beforehand and schedule an appointment, where 

possible.  

 

As well, members of the public will not be permitted to use or enter the 

kitchens, washrooms or to walk through any Nunatsiavut Government 

building to access staff, but rather be required to remain in reception areas 

until escorted to an office or meeting room. 

 

While the risk of infection to COVID-19 remains low, individuals are 

reminded to ensure they follow generally-accepted health protocols to 

minimize potential exposure and spread of the virus when visiting any 

Nunatsiavut Government office or facility.  


